

Pikes Peak Weaving Guild Newsletter needs samples for 2007-2008 year.

Please sign up for weaving and/or spinning samples by emailing to Heather Hubbard at calhjh@gmail.com

Remember samples (110 samples) are due, early in the the month before you sign up for (see below). The draw down of the weave and description of the weave or spinning are to be delivered to the newsletter editor and samples delivered to the newsletter assemblers.

Please email your draw down (a .wif file) to Jane Rock at MIZROCK@aol.com A textual description of your weaving and spinning sample should also be emailed to Jane in a text file of .doc or .txt format, no .pdf format please as it can't be edited by Jane.

Please mail or give your samples to Heather in time for the sample to be scanned for the newsletter.

Thank you for your contribution to the Guild.

Please indicate the month you will sign up for and the type of samples (weaving/spinning).

Month	Due at the beginning of	Weaving Sample	Spinning Sample
December	November	Dottie Weir	
January	December	Beverly Weaver	
February	January	Sandy Hutton	Judy Gearhart
March	February	Susan Bowman	
April	March		
May	April		
June	May	W. W.	